
Notice of Service Interruption/Area Closure
 Western University   

Facilities Management
Service Centre  519-661-3304 (fmhelp@uwo.ca)

Time(s):

Requester:

Supervising Tradesperson: Unit:

Trade Supervisor: Unit:

Contractor:

Coordinator/Project Manager:

Reviewed by Trade Supervisor(s)/Shop(s) Affected:

Principal Occupants:

Approval to Proceed: Approval to Proceed:

Date of Interruption/Closure

Date of Request:

Date:

Phone #

Phone # Date:

Name: Date: Date:

Date:

Reviewed by:

Name: Ext. Date:

Name:

Name:

Name:

Ext.

Ext.

Ext.

Date:

Date:

Date:

Date: Date:

Notes:

Areas/Rooms Affected Alternate Route/Service:

Description/Reason for Project:

Service to be  
interrupted:

Building(s) 
Affected:

#3 #4

#1 #2
#3 #4

#1 #2

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Name:

Name:

Dave Ostrom contacted CCPS Directly due
to short notice.

Print Form

9/16/14 to 9/18/14 Around the clock until work is completed

Dave Ostrom Sep 15, 2014

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A N/A

Southwold  Diversified (Wayne Kennedy)

Dave Ostrom

+1 (519) 640-9191

+1 (519) 636-3548 May 21, 2014

CCPS Sep 15, 2014

Submit by E-mail

Sidewalks will be posted closed during times when heavy equipment is being used on the pathways. Road lane restrictions will be 
in place to provide work area protection measures for the workers during this time. Obey all construction traffic signs and flag 
personnel in this area.

Middlesex College

The project is replacing failed and inadequate road and pathway lighting.  

Roadway Sidewalks

Middlesex Parking Lot

Talbot College Pathway through the trees Southeast of Middlesex



New Traffic Signals

Remove Pedestrian Crosswalk

Sidewalk and
retaining wall
modifications

Road and pathway lighting will
also be replaced in the areas
inside the polygon. Trucks and
heavy equipment will be in these
areas to remove and replace the
existing lighting. Alternate routes
will be posted as appropriate on
site.



For Safety reasons the pathway in this
treed area will be closed for the
remainder of this week (Sept. 16th to
18th). We are upgrading the lighting to
increase lighting levels and improve
security. Please use the alternate route
shown on this map. We apologize for
any inconvenienced caused by the path
being closed.


